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Comments: Forest Planners,

 

I object to the Nez Perce-Clearwater Final Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Final Forest Plan #44089.

I have had the pleasure of hiking in the Hoodoo Roadless area (Idaho) and have hiked, hunted and fished

extensively on the Montana side.  I object to the preferred alternatives proposed management of the Hoodoo

Roadless Area.  The Forest Service should manage the entire Hoodoo Roadless Area as Recommended

Wilderness.  I am particularly opposed to winter motorized use in the Great Burn as it is critically important winter

habitat and there are already hundreds of miles of snowmobiling options in the region.

 

Please note, this is my first comment on the forest plan.  Thank you.


